
 

 
 
 

 
         19th June 2024 

 
 

Dear Parents/Carers 
 

Key Stage 2 Welcome Meeting – Monday 1st July 
 
We invite you to attend an information meeting on Monday 1st July, beginning at 
5.00 pm in the Hall, for the parents of children moving from Year 2 to Year 3.  We 
would really appreciate it if you could attend this meeting as moving from Key Stage 
One to Key Stage Two is a significant change, and we would like to talk you through 
this. 
 
The purpose of the meeting is to meet the members of staff who will be teaching the 
Year 3 children, to give you information about the children’s daily routine in Year 3, 
the subjects and topics they will be learning about, the new experiences that will be 
available to them and to answer any questions that you may have. 
 
We look forward to meeting you on the 1st. The presentation usually lasts for about 
30 minutes. 
 
There will be a créche facility (for school age children only, please) available in the 
library – please click here to fill in the Microsoft form to indicate if you are or are not 
attending the meeting and if you would like to use the crèche. 
 
Kind regards 
  
 

                   
 
 
Mr George    Miss Jupp 
 
    
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=FU48tNJMtUmhKRQyRYFNOvMImccgsMNCsyERo2UMn8tUNk1VUzdEQ0NZR0dIUlhVR1BMQktZTDJGMi4u

